



C. READING

**VIII** Complete the following letter with the appropriate words. The first letter of each word is given.

Dear Mum and Dad,

Hi. I'm on holiday in Vietnam with Ted and Booby. We (1) **arr**..... in Dalat yesterday. It is a very beautiful city and is known as the city of Eternal Spring. Dalat is very famous for its (2) **w**....., lakes and flower gardens. The first two days the weather was fine, warm and sunny, so we did some sightseeing. I took a lot of photographs. On Thursday we went shopping. Everything was cheap, so we bought lots of souvenirs and two nice sweaters for you. In the evening we had (3) **d**..... at a lovely little restaurant. Last night we went to the theater and didn't get back (4) **u**..... 11p.m. So, we got up late this morning and (5) **dec**..... to have a relaxing day at the hotel. So, that's how I'm now.

Love,

Peter

**TRUE (T) OR FALSE (F) statements.**

Statement	True or False
1. Peter is on holiday with his mum and dad.	
2. Da Lat is known as the city of Eternal Spring.	
3. They didn't go shopping on Thursday.	
4. They came back at 11 p.m.	
5. They are staying in a hotel now.	

IX Read the passage and answer the questions.

In the summer holidays, Mr. Hung, Mrs. Lan and their children, Ba and Linh, often go to Vung Tau for two or three days. They usually stay in a small house or a flat by the sea, but sometimes they stay in a hotel.

Last summer they went to Nha Trang. They stayed at the Sunshine Hotel for three days. In the morning, Ba played soccer with his father on the beach. Linh and her mother walked long the beach and built sand castles. They visited Tri Nguyen Aquarium. They also bought a lot of souvenirs for their friends.

1. Where does the family often go for their summer vacation?

.....

2. How long do they often stay there?

.....

3. Where did they go last summer?

.....

4. What did Linh and her mother do in the morning?

.....

5. Did they visit Tri Nguyen Aquarium?

.....

X Read the passage, then choose the correct answer.

People need to breath. If they don't breathe, they (1) die. But how clean is the air people breathe? If they breathe (2) air, they will have breathing problems. Plant and animals need (3) air, too. A lot of things in our lives create harmful gases and (4) the air dirty, like cars, motorbikes, and factories. Dirty air is called polluted air. Air pollution can also make our Earth warmer.

- | | | | |
|-------------|----------|------------|-------------|
| 1. A. must | B. are | C. will | D. won't |
| 2. A. fresh | B. clean | C. cleaner | D. dirty |
| 3. A. clean | B. safe | C. dirty | D. polluted |
| 4. A. get | B. make | C. give | D. made |